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Dear Bacon: 

(To Hon. Robert Baeo~. London} 

FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF ;11EDICINE, OXFORD. 
24, April, 1915. 

I have a cable from Butler: "Letter received. Will c ansul t 
Medical Faculty. Hope success." What you say about the personnel alters 
the situation very much, and there should be no difficulty in providing 
30 to 31. 

Sincerely yours, 

wrn Osler 


